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Physical Therapy Compact Commission Lifts Colorado Suspension 

 

Alexandria, VA, February 9, 2018 – At a special meeting of the Physical Therapy Compact 

Commission, Delegates unanimously voted to lift the state of Colorado’s suspension. Colorado’s 

status as a member state was officially reinstated with full membership privileges.  

After discussion the Commission deemed the recent action taken by the State of Colorado 

sufficient to cure the prior default that lead to the vote to suspend on June 14, 2017. Colorado is 

now working with the Commission staff on implementing the rules and processes needed to 

begin issuing compact privileges in the near future.  

Further information about the PT Compact Commission is available at ptcompact.org or by 

contacting the Commission at info@ptcompact.org.  

### 

Physical Therapy Licensure Compact 

The Physical Therapy Compact Commission (PTCC) is a state-based solution to the challenges 

of interstate licensure portability for physical therapists (PTs) and physical therapist assistants 

(PTAs). It will improve patient access to physical therapy services by giving eligible licensees in 

participating states a faster, less expensive alternative to traditional licensure. 

Contact: 
T.J. Cantwell, Compact Administrator 
Physical Therapy Compact Commission 
703-299-3100 x. 261 
info@ptcompact.org 
http://ptcompact.org 
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